
October 7, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We live next door to the Bursayan Family, who live at 331 Fourth Ave in Half Moon Bay.  We are 
writing to inform you that we support the Bursayan Family in remodeling their home and the 
current 5 foot set back.  This includes bringing the cantilevered section all the way to the 
ground at the 5 foot current set back. 
 
Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Brian and Molly Banks 
375 Fourth Ave 
Half Moon Bay, CA 
650-714-5169 
fyrplug46@comcast.net 
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